
  
 

 

     October 1st , 2021 

To 

The BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai — 400001 

 

Scrip code: 542923 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Closure of trading window pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading Regulations,         

2015 

Please take note that pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and 

Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of Trading by 

Insiders adopted by the Company, the Trading Window for dealing in the shares of the Company by 

all designated persons shall remain closed from 01st October, 2021 till 48 hours’ post declaration of 

financial results of the company for the First half of the year and the Quarter ended 30th September 

2021. 

This is for your information and records 

Thanking you,     

Yours faithfully, 

  For Tranway Technologies Limited  

                                                                                                          

 Anitha R 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

Membership No: A60826 
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